
From: Eric Jacobson
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: piston Automotive hearing
Date: Monday, March 7, 2022 2:50:15 PM

To Whom it may concern/Racquel Naylor

My name is Eric Jacobson Homeowner of the city of St Paul I will not be able to attend the
hearing on May 10 @ 2 pm due to the fact I have work and provide for family Im
writing another Email stating how I feel about these business in my neighborhood. These type
of business attract Low income people and low quality employees . My example in right next
door at arcade automotive there was gang murder through the Muslin gangs and one of my
neighbors is freinds with this owner. Im not fine with this at all and Im expressing my voice as
tax payer and property owner  of st paul I want these riff raff out of my neighborhood 

respectfully
Eric Jacobson  

-- 
Smile it makes people wonder what you are up to :)
Follow me on Twitter @waxingguru
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